
 

 

 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 

TO:  Tom Berger, Director of Real Estate Development and Management  

   

FROM: Governor Ron DeSantis 

 

DATE:  February 13, 2020 

 

RE: Flags at Half-Staff in honor of Marjory Stoneman Douglas Remembrance Day 

 

On February 14, 2018, a horrific act of violence was committed at Marjory Stoneman Douglas 

High School in Parkland, Florida. As a mark of respect for the victims of the shooting, I signed 

the attached Proclamation directing the flags of the State of Florida to be flown at half-staff at all 

local and state buildings, installations, and grounds throughout the State of Florida from sunrise to 

sunset on Friday, February 14, 2020. 

To view the Marjory Stoneman Douglas Remembrance Day proclamation, click HERE.  

 
### 

 

https://www.flgov.com/wp-content/uploads/pdfs/flag%20memos/MSD%20Remembrance%20Day%20Proclamation.pdf

